
20. PROPOSED CHANGE IN MEMBERSHIP OF SPECIAL COMMITTEE  
 

Officer responsible Author 
Council Secretary Max Robertson, DDI 371-1533 

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Accountability 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek approval for a proposed change in membership of the Control of 

Public Places/Fencing of Swimming Pools Special Committee. 
 
 This Committee only meets approximately three times per year on average, its current membership 

being Councillors Anna Crighton, Carole Evans, Pat Harrow and Denis O’Rourke or their nominees. 
 
 Councillor Evans has advised that she now wishes to relinquish her membership of the Special 

Committee in favour of Councillor Erin Baker, and formal approval is therefore sought to this proposed 
change of membership. 

 
 Recommendation: That Councillor Erin Baker be appointed in place of Councillor Carole Evans 

as a member of the Council’s Control of Public Places/Fencing of Swimming 
Pools Special Committee. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


